
We would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone good health during the current 
global situation.  Ensuring we are doing all we can to support and protect our colleagues, 
customers and communities during these ever changing times is our main priority.  

As a business we are following government advice and remain operational at this time.  

Throughout this period our colleagues in our offices and sales teams who can work 
remotely, will do so, and are available to offer advice and support on their usual numbers 
(which will be diverted to home phones and mobiles) or via email and video link. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our teams and the remarkable way they have 
come together at this time.  We are still receiving orders, our factories remain open and our 
teams continue to manufacture products for delivery to our international customers.  We 
currently have the components needed in order to meet our customer requirements and at 
present the supply chain is stable and delivering orders as scheduled.  

We are monitoring the situation very closely and will update our position should any 
information from the government, officials and health professionals change in the coming 
days and weeks. 

Thank you as always for your continued support and stay safe and well, but above all look 
after each other.

Aidan Killeen
Chief Executive Officer
Carver Group
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